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PRINCIPAL’S NEWS                                                                                                         26th April 2019 

We’ve had a fair amount happen within our community within our first few days back.  We’ve welcomed Barb Byrne into Year One to replace Mrs 
Nash who is on leave.  We’ve had Mrs Cullinan join us in Year Three while Mrs Salmond is on Maternity Leave and we’ve welcomed Mrs Whan back 
into her Learning Support role.  Mrs Wilson facilitated an online practice test with our six NAPLAN classes.  Year 5W presented a very moving litur-
gy to acknowledge ANZAC Day.  Mrs Hammermeister ran a very smooth and fun series of Obstacle Courses for our Prep, Year One and Year Two 
classes with plenty of parents joining us for support and we were very proud to march in good numbers for the ANZAC Day Civic ceremony on 
Thursday.  We were looking forward to the Senior Cross Country today, but unfortunately the weather has beaten us and we have had to post-
pone. 
 
On a more personal note, we are delighted that the medical procedure for Mrs Nash has gone well and she has been released from hospital in 
Brisbane.  On Wednesday morning we prayed for our Library Co-ordinator Mrs Michelle Halpin.  For some time now, Mrs Halpin has been on a 
waiting list for a donor kidney and late Wednesday night she received her much anticipated transplant.  The surgeon was happy with the trans-
plant procedure, and we ask that you please keep Mrs Halpin in your thoughts and prayers over the next few days. 
 
Being in a school where there is always something great happening, in combination with working with the best staff ever, always makes coming 

back after the holidays easier.  Thanks for all of the support already – this promises to be a great term. 

Parent Night – Madonna King 27 May Shalom College at 6:30pm 
 
We have moved away from monthly P & F Meetings, and instead tried to offer quality Information Nights that will assist parents.  The first of these 
is on May 27th and we have attached a flyer at the end of the newsletter.  If you are the parents of daughters, and you haven’t yet had challenges 
in your relationships…trust me…you will.  Here is your chance to become better informed, and better able to manage those important relation-
ships.  I will definitely be attending and hope to see you there. 

Click the logo  
to access 

Parent Lounge 

STUDENT ABSENCES 

4994 8336 

• Monday—Junior Strings Rehearsal 7.30am 

• Monday—Morning Parade 8.40am  

• Tues-Thurs Morning Prayer 8.40am—6C 

• Tuesday—Senior Choir Rehearsal 7.30am 

• Wednesday—Senior Strings Rehearsal 7.30am 

• Friday—Sausage Sizzle $2 to classroom teacher 

Please note there will be no afternoon tea available 
from tuckshop on Monday 29th, Tuesday 30th and 

Wednedsay 1st May.  
Back to normal trading Thursday! 

Our Mother’s Day liturgy will be 

on Friday the 10th May at 9am in 

the covered area. 
We ask each family to provide 

one photo of their mum/carer 

with their children. 

Please email all images to  

 

spboffice@rok.catholic.edu.au 

TUCKSHOP 

CHANGES 
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CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF ROCKHAMPTON NOTICES 

APRE NEWS 

CARITAS LENT CHALLENGES—RESULTS 
 
Last term we set ourselves a challenge; to try to raise $5000 
to provide a rural school in Zimbabwe with a solar powered 
water system. This system would allow the children of the 
village to attend school more regularly, instead of taking 
hours out each day to cart water from the river to their 
homes.  
 
So, with both the Mini Fair and our Tanks of Hope challenge 
we managed to raise in excess of $5500! We are so very hum-
bled and in awe of the generosity of our school community 
with both their time and their donations. Wow! Thank you so 
very much St Patrick’s, we really did give Lent 100%.  
 
 

MOTHER’S DAY 
 
On Friday, May 10 we will once again be holding our Mother’s 
Day Liturgy. We really value the Mothers in our community 
and would love for you all to join us in celebrating them at 
our Liturgy on May 10, at 9.00am in the Multi. Please ensure 
you send one photo per family of mum and the kids to 
spboffice@rok.catholic.edu.au no later than Wednesday May 
8 to be included in the presentation. 
We look forward to celebrating with all of the special ladies in 
our community. 
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18 August 2017 

SPORTS NEWS 

SENIOR CROSS COUNTRY RESCHEDULED 
 

Date:         Wednesday, 1st May 
Where:      Shalom College 
Event Times:         
1.  12:45pm:          Boys & Girls Born 2009 (10yrs)          2km – A Division 
2.  1:15pm:            Boys & Girls Born 2008 & 2007 (11 & 12yrs)    3km – A Division 
3.  1:45pm:            Boys & Girls Born 2011 (8yrs)            1km 
4.  1:55pm:            Boys & Girls Born 2010 (9yrs)            1km  
5.  2:05pm:            Boys & Girls Born 2009, 2008 & 2007 (10-12yrs)   1km – Fun Run 

 
Thank you for your understanding with this event having to be rescheduled. 

ALL SCHOOLS AQUATHLON REPRESENTATIVE 
 

After a great performance at the recent State Aquathlon 
titles held in Hervey Bay, Christopher Rudd has received an 
invitation to compete at the National Titles in the All Schools 
Aquathlon Team at Kawana Waters in May.  Congratulations 
Chris on this amazing achievement.  The school community 
wishes you and enjoyable and rewarding event. 

 

BUNDABERG DISTRICT SPORT REPRESENTATIVES 
 
Congratulations to the following students who have been selected to represent Bundaberg District to compete at the Wide Bay selection 
trials to be held this term in their chosen sports.  
 

Rugby League:   Hector Klowss (U11) & Zye Stanley (U10)   Netball:               Summer Rea & Georgie Aslett 



18 August 2017 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK—Week 10            MUSIC CAMP                                                                        

BOOK CLUB                                                  SAUSAGE SIZZLE

Week  Year Level Volunteers Required 

Week 2 Year 5  1 Volunteers Required 

Week 3 Year 4  1 Volunteers Required 

Week 4 Year 3 2 Volunteers Required 

Week 5  Senior Athletics Carnival 

Week 6  Junior Athletics Carnival 

Week 7  No Volunteers Required 

Week 8  Year 2 2 Volunteers Required 

Week 9 Year 1 No Volunteers Required 

Book club magazines have been sent home with your child this 
week.  Please go to www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP to place any 
orders.  All orders are due by Wednesday  8th May in Week 3.   
 
 

WOOLWORTHS EARN AND LEARN      TUCKSHOP CHANGES

If you are willing to help out with serving and clean up for our week-
ly Friday Sausage Sizzle from 10.45-11.45 please see roster below for 
the Year Level we require assistance for and contact the office.   

 

Information has been sent to all Junior and Senior String students 
regarding our annual Music Camp to be held at Chaverim on Fri-
day 10th- Saturday 11th May. 
 
Please login to Parent Lounge before Thursday 2nd May if you wish 
your child to attend and to 
finalise payment for the camp. 

Woolworths Earn and Learn is on again! We have been fortunate 

enough to receive lots of great equipment for St Patrick’s in past 

years and would love your support to collect stickers again in 

2019. Please drop stickers or completed sticker sheets into the 

office or library collection boxes. 

Please note there will be no afternoon tea available from 
tuckshop on Monday 29th, Tuesday 30th and Wednesday  

1st May.  
Back to normal trading Thursday! 

CHANGES FOR WEEK 2 
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OUT AND ABOUT 



WEEK 1  Week 22nd April - 26th April     

Monday EASTER MONDAY 

Tuesday Morning Parade and Awards 8.40am   

Wednesday Anzac Day Courtyard Prayer 8.40am Year 5 

Thursday ANZAC DAY 

WEEK 2 Week 29th April - 3rd May     

Monday Morning Parade and Awards 8.40am   

Tuesday—Thursday  Tuesday to Thursday—Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 6C 

Wednesday    Senior Cross Country Years 3-6 12.30pm Shalom College 

Friday  Classroom Liturgy 8.45am 1B 

WEEK 3 Week 6th May - 10th May     

Monday LABOUR DAY 

Tuesday Morning Parade and Awards 8.40am   

Wednesday—Thursday  Tuesday to Thursday—Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 4W 

Friday Mother's Day Liturgy 9.00am Year 2 

Friday - Saturday Music Camp Junior & Senior Strings  Fri & Sat Chaverim 

WEEK 4 Week 13th May - 17th May     

Monday Morning Parade and Awards 8.40am   

Tuesday-Thursday Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 4L 

Tuesday-Thursday Naplan Testing    Years 3 & 5 

Friday Classroom Liturgy 8.45am 1N 

Friday Athletics Field Events - Students Born 2009, 2008 and 2007 only 11.00am - 2.30pm St Patrick's Oval 

WEEK 5 Week 20th May - 24th May     

Monday Morning Parade and Awards     

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 4C 

Friday Senior Athletics Carnival - Students Born 2010, 2009, 2008 and 2007 only   Shalom College 

WEEK 6 Week 27th May - 31st May     

Monday Morning Parade and Awards     

Tuesday—Wednesday Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 2B 

Thursday BUNDABERG SHOW HOLIDAY 

Friday Junior Athletics Carnival - Students Born 2011, 2012, 2013 and 2014 only   St Patrick's Oval 

WEEK 7 Week 3rd June - 7th June     

Monday Morning Parade and Awards     

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 2C 

Friday Classroom Liturgy 8.45am 1P 

WEEK 8 Week 10th June - 14th June     

Monday Morning Parade and Awards     

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 2H 

Friday Classroom Liturgy 8.45am 5P 

WEEK 9 Week 17th June - 21st June     

Monday Morning Parade and Awards      

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8.40am Year 6    

Friday Classroom Liturgy 8.45am 5G 

WEEK 10 Week 24th June - 28th June     

Monday Morning Parade and Awards      

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8.40am Year 6    

Friday Classroom Liturgy 8.45am 5W 

TERM TWO PLANNER 


